
EAGLE LAKE PROPERTY ASSOCIATION 

Mr. Robert C. Stevens 
1 Green Ridge Road 
Pi-ttsford, N.Y. 

Dear Bob: 

9 No. Tappan Landing Rd. 
Tarrytown, NY 10591 

May 1, 1980 

It was gratifying to learn that in the reply to Al Runge's letter 
to the Department of Environmental Conservation, it was stated 
that Eagle Lake has not had any ill effects due to acid rain_ 

I believe that before we train anyone for testing the leach beds, 
we advise all members of the Association of the harm that occurs 
when phosphate, etc., are emptied into the la~.e waters. 

I would suggest a newsletter be sent to all members concerning the 
"algae and phosphate problems", and remarking that all the leach 
beds on the lake may have to be tested. 

When can we arrange an Executive Committee meeting to pass on and 
execute whatever recommendations are made? 

I feel it appropriate, if it is possible, for you to attend this 
meeting, since you are more knowledgable about the lake waters and 
the environment than we are. 

With best regards to you and Jane, 
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cc: George & Bette Davis 
Peter L. Buechner 
Mr. & Mrs. George Conklin 
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Since yours, 


